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EDITORIAL ROOMS

HOUGHTON MIFFLIN COMPANY
9 PARK STREET BOSTON 7

March 20, 1963

Professor James W. Silver
Department of History

The University of Mississippi
University, Mississippi

Dear Dr. Silvers:

That particular issue of the Economist seems
to have disappeared from our files, and I can't
seem to get another, you by any chance have
extra copy from which you could have a thermo-
fax or something made?

I do want you to keep us in mind if at any
time you decide to write on your recent experiences.

Very sincerely yours,

CW/ne
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